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MMRA TECHNICAL NOTE 

  
TECHNICAL NOTE NUMBER:  057 

DATE:     15 September 2016 

PRECINCT:  All Precincts 
EES/MAP BOOK REFERENCE: Urban Design Strategy (EES Technical Appendix M) 
SUBJECT:  MMRA’s response to recommended amendments to the Urban Design Strategy from the Urban Design Conclave  
NOTE: 1. On 22 August 2016, the urban design experts retained by the parties (Ronald Jones, Robert McGauran, Robert Moore and Steve Schutt) met to prepare a joint statement setting out matters upon which they agreed and matters upon which they disagreed relevant to their area of expertise.  A copy of the Joint Statement - Urban Design dated 22 August 2016 has been tabled at Document 26. 2. Section 3 of the Joint Statement - Urban Design provides a series of recommended changes to the Urban Design Strategy (“UDS”).  3. MMRA has reviewed the recommended changes to the UDS.  Annexure A to this Technical Note is a table which sets out the recommended changes to the UDS and provides MMRA’s response to each of those recommendations.  
CORRESPONDENCE:  No correspondence. 
ATTACHMENTS:  A. MMRA response to recommended UDS Amendments from the Urban Design Conclave.   


